Research Centre for Marine Sciences and Climate Change

Minutes of steering group meeting 18th January 2008
Present: Ric Williams (Chair), Martin Bayliss (Vets), Helene Guis (Vets),Terry Hedges (Engineering & SWIMMER), Svetlana Jevrejeva (POL), Miguel Angel Morales (POL), Andy Plater (Geography & SWIMMER), Dave Prior (HoD, DEOS), orsburghHLeonie Robertson (SOBS), Jonathan Sharples (POL), Andrew Willmott (Director, POL) and George Wolff (DEOS).
Apologies: Ian Bamber (DEOS), Richard Burrows (Engineering), Chris Frid (SOBS), Steve Holloway (Dean of Science Faculty), Kevin Horsburgh (POL) and Peter Thorne (POL).
1. Liverpool Symposium 8th/9th January 2008 – report back
Ric Williams reported that the symposium was a success, although there were concerns about the venue in terms of acoustics and problems with the data projector not working with a Mac. The symposium cost £2800 and it was agreed that half would be paid by the Research Centre and half by POL. In many cases the slides of the presentations have been posted on the symposium web page. 
2. Workshops to run over the next 6 months
Two proposals have been put forward. Leonie Robertson has proposed a workshop in March on landscape assessment/ modelling. Svetlana Jevrejeva and Martin Bayliss have proposed a joint workshop on statistics and climate signals, possibly joined by Chris Frid (cluster analysis). 
3. Publicity
A number of options was discussed. The preferred option is a 4 page document with a fold out extra separate CD cover. This will be explored further in June. 
4. Budget
Committed to date
Web support £1500
Symposium £2800/2 = £1400
Meeting support £100
Balance remaining £2000

Upcoming expenditure
Further web support – up to £500
Workshops £300
Leaving £1200 towards publicity
 
5. Fellowships
Andrew Willmott to discuss this with Dean Steve Holloway prior to seeing the PVC. 
6. Update from Director of POL
Andrew Willmott discussed potential NERC theme leader topics: ocean acidification, sea-level change, storms, methane hydrates and stability of ice sheets.
7. AOB
Ric Williams will be away on study leave until May. Chris Frid will act as Director in his absence. For financial claims, please forward to Paula Houghton (DEOS) who will obtain approval from George Wolff (DEOS).

8. Date of next meeting
Will be chaired by Prof. Chris Frid on Monday 10th March 2008 at 1:30 PM in the Doodson Room, POL. 
